
 

 

 

 

 

 

Alpington Primary School Christingle Services 2023 

Alpington and Yelverton Church 

Tuesday 19th December 2023 

We would love you to come and join us, so there are 2 services so we can fit everyone into the 

church.   The children will be grouped in their Alpington Families which means both services will 

have a mixture of ages across the school.   

In order to ensure that siblings are at the same service, a few children need to change Alpington 

Family for the day to join their brothers and sisters.  Where this is necessary we have told the 

children which group they will be joining. 

The children should know which Alpington Family they belong to.  If you are not sure, there are lists 

in every classroom and Mrs Reeman has a list in the office, please pop in and check. 

We look forward to as many of you joining us as possible – it is always a little piece of Christmas 

magic! 

9.30 am 

Badgers, Foxes, Hedgehogs, Muntjacs, Squirrels  

11.00 am 

Moles, Otters, Hares, Rabbits, Seals 

 

 

 

 

 


